
  

The Parish of the Holy Cross  

95 Nichols Road + Nesconset, NY 11767 + 631.265.2200 +  

www.pothc.org + www.facebook.com/pothcnesconset  

WE CELEBRATE EUCHARIST  

MondayðThursday: 9:00 A.M. (Chapel) 

Saturday: 5:00 P.M. 

Sunday: 8:00 A.M. + 9:30 A.M. + 11:30 A.M.  

 

WE CELEBRATE RECONCILIATION  

Saturday: 3:45 P.M.ð4:30 P.M.  

or call Father Michael for an appointment. 

WE CELEBRATE BAPTISM  

Baptisms are generally celebrated twice each month 

 at 1 P.M.  Please contact the Parish Office for more 

information. 

 

WE CELEBRATE WEDDINGS  

Couples should contact the Parish Office at least six 

months in advance of the proposed wedding date. 

 

LET ALL BE WELCOMED AS CHRIST! 

33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time - November 19, 2017  

 Come and pray with us!  

Matthew 23:12 

Well done,  

my good and  

faithful servant.  

Matthew  25:21 

Since you were faithful in small matters, I will give you great responsibilities.  

Come, share your masterôs joy. 
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We are here for you!  

Rev. Michael F. Holzmann 
Pastor 
 

Ms. Kathleen Reid 
Director of Religious Education 
 

Mrs. Mary Anne Mc Culloch 
Ms. Patricia Gyscek 
Co-Coordinators of Parish Outreach 
 

Mrs. Judith Pickel 
Pastoral Associate 

 

631.265.2200 + Fax 631.265.2229 + pothc@optonline.net 
Parish Office Hours:  Monday - Friday  9:00 AM - 4:00 PM  (closed 12:15-1:00 PM)  

Deacon Ralph Rivera 
Pastoral Minister 
 

Mrs. Elizabeth Shea 
Business Manager 
 

Mr. Brian Reich 
Director of Music Ministry 
 

Mr. Salvatore Finocchiaro 
Coordinator of Youth Ministries 

PASTORAL TEAM  

PASTORAL STAFF  

Mrs. Jane Wirth 
Parish Secretary 

Mr. Gerald Farrell 
Mr. Vincent Matula 
Custodians 

Mrs. Mary Inghilterra 
Weekend Sacristan 

Mrs. Mary Pannone 
Religious Education Secretary 
(hcreled@optonline.net) 

Dr. Vincent Mazurek 
Music Minister 

Mass Intentions Schedule 
 

Week of November 19th, 9AM Mass 

Mon.  Steve Drey (living) 

Tue.  Matteo Distefano (living) 

   Rocco & Rosa Distefano 

Wed.  Thomas Slevin 

Thu.  People of the Parish 

 

Saturday, November 25th, 5 PM Mass 

Victor Lamarque, Nancy Gallagher, Bobby Kieley, 

Nicolo Signore, Raymond LeJeune, Aura Morales & 

Family 

 

Sunday, November 26th, Christ the King Sunday 

8:00 AM  Helen & Joseph Christian 

9:30 AM  Grace Persich, Fran Claus, Pamela  

     Sprague, Billy Wickarb, John   

     McGuire, Gloria Celeste Falcones,  

     Irene Rodechko 

11:30 AM  People of the Parish 

New Life  
in Christ  
New Life  
in Christ  

Scripture Readings for November 26, 2017 
   

 +  Ezekiel 34:11-12, 15-17 

 +  1 Corinthians 15:20-26, 28 

 +  Matthew 25:31-46 

Celebrants for Next Weekendôs Masses 

    November 25th/26th 
  

   5:00 PM Fr. Michael 

   8:00 AM Fr. Michael 

   9:30 AM Fr. Michael 

  11:30 AM Fr. Michael 

 

Remembering our Sick 
 

Please pray for the sick of our parish, 

their families and caregivers: 
 

Frances Monaco 

Mrs. Barbara Shipman 
P/T Asst. to the Pastor 
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Pass the Cranberry Sauce...  

The Parish Office is closed on Thursday and Friday for the Thanksgiving holiday.  
There is a Mass of Thanksgiving on Thursday, November 23rd, at 9AM.      

  by Father Michael 
   We look forward to celebrating another Thanksgiving this Thursday.  Wherever you 
may find yourself on Thanksgiving, may you be filled with gratitude for all the ways in 
which God has blessed you.  Everyone has crosses and burdens to carry, but we also 
have received many blessings and gifts.  A beautiful way to start the day is by sharing 
in the Eucharist.  We have a special Mass that day that has a great energy and spirit.  
You will be home in time to catch most of the parade on TV.  Please join us if you 
can.  Remember also to pray for those who cannot be with their loved ones that day, 
especially those who are serving to protect us.  Happy Thanksgiving.  (Parish Offices 
will be closed Thursday and Friday.) 
 
   It looks like we will not meet our Catholic Ministries Appeal (CMA) goal for this year; 
we are about $15,000 short.  If we reached our goal we would have received back a 
rebate of approximately $14,000.  The good news is that Holy Cross parishioners 
supported the appeal with donations of almost $55,000.  This is a remarkable amount 
of money for us to raise.  Thank you for your generosity and support.  The CMA 
provides funding for many valuable ministries and programs throughout the diocese.  
Next yearôs appeal begins after the first of the year.  
 
   Every year in October one of the ñsecond collectionò envelopes is designated for 
Respect Life.  Half of the money raised goes to the Diocesan Respect Life Office.  
The other half is given to the parish to be used for some agency or ministry which  
supports the gift and dignity of human life.  In light of the ever growing opioid 
epidemic on Long Island we wanted to help an organization that supports those who 
are struggling with drug addiction.  Hope House Ministries in Port Jefferson has a 
remarkable history of assisting individuals and families who are impacted by drug 
addiction.  This year we will send the parishôs portion of that collection ($625) to Hope 
House Ministries.  Thank you for your support of this collection. 
 
   As I am writing this article, I am in the midst of a frenzy in trying to put together a trip 
for the parish.  My latest brainstorm is a short cruise.  We would fly to New Orleans 
and spend one or two nights enjoying some Cajun cuisine and sightseeing.  We 
would then board NCLôs ñPearlò for a five night cruise visiting two ports in Mexico.  
There are still many details to be worked out.  But, mark your travel calendar for 
February 28-March 7, 2018.  We will have a Travel Club meeting on Monday, 
November 27th, at 7:30 PM.  Please call the Parish Office if you plan to attend. 



4 

LETõS CELEBRATE! 

Holy Crossô 30th Anniversary Celebration 

 

Plans are underway to celebrate this milestone event for our parish.  We 

are looking for helping hands to assist in planning and organizing the 

different events which will take place throughout 2018.  If you would 

like to help, please fill out the form below and return it to the Parish 

Office. 

Check as many as you might be interested in: 

____ Dance Committee   ____ Picnic Committee  

____ Mardi Gras Committee   ____ Decorations 

____ KidsΩ Games/Activities   ____ Publicity/Social Media 

____ Parish History    ____ Journal 

____ Entertainment    ____ Baker 

____ Photographer/Videographer ____ Office Work/Phone Calls 

ψψψψ ά{ǘǊƻƴƎ .ŀŎƪ /ƻƳƳƛǘǘŜŜέ (Physical set-up/moving for events) 

____ Not sure what I want to do, but I am willing to help. 

Any suggestions/comments: 

 

 

Name: _________________________________________ 

Phone: _________________________________________ 

E-Mail: _________________________________________ 

 



5 

THANKSGIVING LITURGY 
Wishing You a Blessed and Bountiful Thanksgiving Day!  

 
 

Please join us at the 9AM Mass on Thanksgiving Day, November 23rd.  It is a 

beautiful way to begin the day and to give thanks for all of our blessings.  Father 

Michael will bless the bread you will be using at your 

Thanksgiving table.  At that time, we will be collecting the 

following items for our Outreach Pantry:  coffee, Jell -O, 

pudding, soup, cookies, mayonnaise and crackers.  

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
      Blessing of Liturgical Ministers  

  

      During all Masses on the: 

      Feast of Christ the King, November 25/26  
  

   ǒ Lectors  ǒ Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion      

       ǒ Ushers    ǒ Altar Servers   ǒ Members of the Choir  

  

All will be blessed and asked to recommit in their ministries. 

Still in the planning stages, but . . . 
¶ February 28 ï March 7, 2018 
¶ Fly to New Orleans ~ Sightseeing and Great Food 
¶ 5 Night Cruise on NCLôs ñPearlò stopping at 

Cozumel and Costa Maya 
¶ Price range: $1,400 - $2,000 (depending on cabin) 

If you may be interested . . . 
¶ Call the Parish Office 
¶ Attend Planning Meeting on Monday, November 27th, @ 7:30 PM 

HOLY CROSS TRAVEL CLUB 
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PARISH OUTREACH 

    CHRISTMAS ANGELS  

 

This weekend and next weekend, Angels will be available in 

the baskets on the Altar pillars.  If you would like to help a 

needy family this Christmas, choose an Angel, purchase the 

item written on it and return by Sunday, December 3rd.  

 

We are requesting gift cards to local stores (Kohlõs, Target, Wal-Mart, Toys 

R Us) to enable our families to purchase for themselves and their children 

the items they need. We are also requesting supermarket gift cards to 

enable each household to have a special holiday meal.  

     (Reminder: gift cards need to be activated at the register)  

 

Some Angels are coded (orange, purple, green, red) for the agencies we 

reach out to each year (Mercy Haven, Talbot House, Pronto, Olsenõs Rest 

Home).  If you choose one of these Angels, place the Angel tag on top and 

return  to the Atrium by December 3rd .   

Note:  Orange and Red tags (Mercy Haven and Olsenõs) can be wrapped. 

There is no need to wrap the other gifts.  

 

We thank you for the Spirit of Generosity you bring to our project each 

year.   

       Reminder: The Angel tags are coded as follows:  
 

BLUE:  Families of the Holy Cross Outreach Program  

RED: Our friends at Olsenõs Rest Home 

PURPLE: Talbot House, the Catholic Charities crisis center for those 

struggling with addiction  

GREEN: Toys for children in the Brentwood area serviced by Pronto  

ORANGE:  Mercy Haven, an organization that provides community residence 

housing for those living with mental illness  

PINK:  Supermarket cards to enable a family to have a special meal  
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BANNS OF MARRIAGE 
          Third Time  
       

      Megan Bayley & Alexander Cranshaw 
     

       Kathleen Lank & Harry Wareing 

ATTENTION LITURGICAL MINISTERS! 
We know it seems early, but we are starting to plan for the Christmas schedule. 
 

Would you like to serve at a Christmas Mass?  Please circle your choices and drop 
in the collection basket or return to the Parish Office by November 26th. 

 

Name: ___________________________________________ 
 

I am an:   Altar Server   Eucharistic Minister   Usher    Lector 
 

I would like to serve at Mass:  Christmas Eve  4PM   6PM   10PM 
 

             Christmas Day  8AM   10AM  12Noon 

       Christmas Wreath Sale 
 
Our Annual Wreath Sale will be taking place on the weekend of December 

2nd/3rd.  Each wreath will again be $25 and can be purchased before or 

after Mass.  Thank you in advance for your generosity and support. 

FUND RAISING 

A Special Basket Raffle 
 

In addition to our Cash Calendar, the Fund Raising Committee will be 

having a Special Basket Raffle courtesy of Father Michael entitled,  

ñHoliday Dinner for Eight with Chef, Father Michael.ò 

 

The raffle tickets will be $2 each and will be on sale at the Cash Calendar 

table on the weekends of November 18th/19th, 25th/26th and December 

2nd/3rd.  The winner will be drawn after the 11:30 Mass on December 3rd.   
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PARISH NEWS 
Monetary Donations in Support of the Outreach Thanksgiving Project  

 

Cash, Check or Supermarket Gift Cards are greatly 

appreciated to help defray the expenses of our Thanksgiving 

Basket Program. You can mark your envelope òThanksgivingó and 

drop it in the collection basket or bring it to the Outreach 

office. We thank you for your continuing support of our 

Outreach ministry.  

 

       Pray the Rosary  
 
Join us as we pray the Rosary in the Chapel after the 9:30 Mass on the 

last Sunday of each month! The next date is November 26! 

Holy Cross Seniors  
 

Our Holy Cross Senior Group is always looking for new 

members to join them for an afternoon of fun and socializing. 

You are invited to stop in on the first and third Wednesdays of 

the month and meet some new friends. The meeting is held in the 

Atrium of the Church from 11am to 2:30pm.  Our next meeting 

is December 6th.  We hope to see you there! 

         Attention Snow Birds!  
 
If you plan on being away for an extended period of time this winter, please let 

the Parish Office know so we can temporarily remove you from our mailings.  

This will help us keep our records up to date. Thank you! 

Be a Bulletin Advertiser!  
 

Did you know that the Holy Cross bulletin is printed for us each week free of charge?  Not only 
that, our parish receives a part of the advertising commission.  So, please frequent the fine 
establishments that advertise in our bulletin!  If your business could use some exposure, 
consider advertising in the bulletin. Each weekend, well over a thousand people attend Mass at 
Holy Cross.  Itôs an easy way to reach thousands of area families with information about your 
business.  To advertise in our bulletin call Bill Richter of The Church Bulletin Inc. at 631-943-3639.   
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YOUTH GROUP 

 Hello  Everyone!  

Are you in high school? Do you want to make new friends 

as you play fun games? Do you want to build more of an 

understanding about yourself and your faith?   

If you answered "Yes!" to any one of those questions 

above then you MUST check out the  Holy Cross Youth 

Group!  You will be glad you did!   

If you made your Confirmation, then come with a friend and check out the wonderful 

opportunities the Youth Group has for you!  We would love to see you!  

The Holy Cross Youth Group is the perfect opportunity for you to continue to grow in 

your faith and build relationships with others in the parish.  Here are our upcoming 

youth events and happenings!  Take a look:  

Sunday, 11/19 -  5PM Youth Mass and Thanksgiving Feast 6 -  8PM.  Mass will 

take place in the Chapel, and our feast will take place in the Atrium.  All teens 

are welcome!  

So, if you are thinking about coming to the Church to see what we are all about, do 

it!   You will not regret it.  Come with a friend or family member, and join us as we 

continue to grow in the endless love of Christ.   

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you are thinking about joining us and you 

would like more information,  then please do not hesitate to contact Sal Finocchiaro, 

Coordinator of Youth Ministries, at  hcyouthgroup15@gmail.com or call the Parish 

Office. Thank you!   

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
 

The Knights of Columbus will be selling CHANCES after all the Masses 
on the weekend of November 18th/19th.  $1 buys you a chance to win 
the grand prize of $25,000!  There are 13 cash prizes totaling $50,000.  
Thank you for your support of our Church and other charities through 
this K of C fundraiser. Please support and join the Knights! 

mailto:hcyouthgroup15@gmail.com
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CASH CALENDAR 

 

Parish of the Holy Cross Cash Calendar  


